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Year 1 Half Termly Newsletter November 2023 
English 
This term in English we will be exploring two stories; The Three Little Pigs and Excitable Edger! 
In Phonics we will be continuing our journey as set out by Little Wandle. Weekly spellings and tricky word 
practise will reflect our learning in phonics. 

Maths 
This term in Maths we will be focusing on addition and subtracting within 10. During our maths lessons, 
we will be gaining new and cementing previously taught knowledge and skills as set out by White Rose 
Maths Hub.  

Art and Design 
This term in Art and Design we will be learning about Spirals! So far, we have created spirals using a 
variety of media! We have done this from different parts of the body such as our fingers, wrists, elbows 
and shoulders. 
  

Science 
This term we will be learning about everyday materials. We will become great scientists by naming and 
using materials. We will also continue to look at seasons with a focus on Winter as it draws closer.  
 

PE 
This term in PE we will be learning to use tactics and strategies. Please ensure your child has a full PE kit in 
school at all times. All items should be named. Earrings MUST be removed. Please note, PE now takes place on 
Tuesday and Friday. 

Computing 
We have now moved on to writing and presenting 
in Computing. We will be logging in and learning 
to use the keyboard whilst practising staying safe 
online! 
 
 
 

RE 
This term we will be finding out what Christians 
believe God is like.   

Homework  
Please ensure homework books are sent to school so that this term’s homework grid can be sent out. You 
should aim to complete at least two pieces of homework before the deadline. This is in addition to daily 
reading and tricky word practise.  

Class Routines 
Please ensure your child has their book bag in school every day. It is really important that your child reads every 
night, even if only for 10 minutes. Please sign your child’s reading record. 
Your child should also have a named water bottle refilled with fresh, plain water daily. 
Thank you for your continued support.  
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